
 
 

Samish Indian Nations Housing Department 
Public Disclosure Announcement 

 
On 06-24-2024 the Samish Indian Nation Housing Department received a complete application 
from a Tribal Member regarding our Rapid Re-Housing Program.  He/She/They/ indicated that 
they have an immediate family member on the Tribal Housing Committee or Tribal Council, or 
a Staff member employed with Samish Indian Nation.    
 
Neither the Tribal Council, Tribal Housing Committee or any Tribal employee selects tribal 
members for enrollment in any of the housing programs. 
 
This individual’s application will be reviewed for assistance in accordance with the Samish Indian 
Nation Housing Departments written policies for eligibility, admission, and occupancy of families 
for housing assistance with Indian Housing Block Grant Funds.  
 

This notice is in accordance with 24 CFR §1000.30(c). 
 
Whoever is writing the Public Disclosure, there information should go below 
Lorianna Castellanos 
Admissions & Occupancy Coordinator 
715 Seafarers Way, Suite 103 
Anacortes, WA  98221 
lcastellanos@samishtribe.nsn.us 
(360) 726-2203 
 
cc:   Sandel Ferguson, Lead Grants Management Specialist   
 Northwest Office of Native American Programs 
 Sandel.Ferguson@hud.gov 
 
 
 
This will be posted on the www.Samishtribe.nsn.us – Housing Department for thirty days 


